Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/8/2017 10:16:25 PM

First name: Liudmila Last name: Ozerova Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Forest service decision makers,

The proposed Golden Peak improvements have been needed to be made a very long time ago and I am happy to see it is finally coming through. It is a pure benefit for the community as the Vail ski club has over 600 athletes and it growing rapidly. It is one of the best clubs in the world and has such a poor infrastructure compared to many others. A lot of people are moving into the valley for their kids to enroll in the ski club and the academy to just to find out how limited the space on the mountain is. The proposed area is already used by public, for the most part, as ski area and improvements will only get it safer for both public skiers and athletes and better. The value of vail homes will possibly increase due to the betterment of the ski area with safer environment and improved infrastructure.

I greatly appreciate your time and consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Liudmila Ozerova